
Notice to Residents of the Village of Nunda 

 
The Village of Nunda is currently upgrading its water meter system to better serve the 

needs of our residents.  The new system will be more efficient and accurate and will 

facilitate locating waterline leaks, which are wasteful and can be costly to property 

owners. 

 

The upgrade will be taking place gradually throughout the coming years and will require 

the village to have access to all water meters. 

 

The Village Board reminds residents that to operate our water system in an efficient and 

effective manner, it is necessary that water bills be paid in a timely manner.  Although it 

is not our desire to do so, when water bills are unpaid, we have to charge interest on 

money due. In addition we may have to shut off the water supply, and charge to reinstate 

water service. 

 

Please make every effort to provide access to your meters when our crew is upgrading the 

system at your property and to pay your water bill in a timely manner. 

 

Thank-you, 

 

The Nunda Village Board 


